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Dear Sir,

I would like to add my voice to those expressing concern about the proposed Stonehenge

A303 scheme.
There have already been many authoritative objections to the scheme, particularly that the

tunnel is too short to preserve the site undamaged.
I would like to suggest that a re-consideration of the proposal be carried out by an

independent panel before any further decisions are made.

Richard Bacon






